[image: ]WATERFORD SCHOOL COMPLETION PROGRAMME
Manor St John Youth Services Building, Lisduggan Waterford
	Telephone: 086 2070 327	email: sharon.walsh@scp.ie
September 2023
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Waterford SCP is providing a Homework Club in the Mercy Secondary School commencing on Monday 25h September
We are pleased to offer your child a place in our Homework Club which is based in the school and starts immediately after school at 3.50 pm 

When does the programme take place?
The Homework club will take place 4 days a week Monday -Thursday 3.50pm – 4.50pm

 Are there costs involved?
There is no cost for taking part in the programme.  

Who can I contact for further information?
If you have any questions or need more information, please call Sharon at the number above.

How do I accept this place on the programme?
If you would like your child to take part in the programme, please complete the form enclosed and return to the HSCL Officer 

Yours sincerely,
Sharon Walsh

Coordinator

ATTENDANCE PERMISSION

I would like to give permission to 			                           (Student’s Name) to attend the after-school Homework Club run by the SCP in conjunction with Our Lady of Mercy Secondary School
									

Signed:				
Parent/Guardian
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